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 Federica Frishman COMMNT2016/4150/P 25/08/2016  16:51:23 Dear Helaina Farthing

the shape of the proposed porch can be seen at numbers 31/32/33 and 34 on the same side of Steeles rd. 

and on the houses opposite to N 39 on the south side of the road.

It is a very common design in Edwardian Architecture.

Yours sincerely

Federica Frishman

39 Steeles rd.
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